
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools   
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ADDITIONAL  

PDAS APPRAISER [BG-B] 
 
DATE: November 18, 2008 
 

 
By state rule, appraisers must be approved by the local Board of Trustees.  The name 
below represents one additional individual who has completed the necessary training 
and is now a certified “Professional Development & Appraisal” appraiser. 
 

******************** 
 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the following for the 2008-2009 
school year: 

 
Bivian Hermosillo 
******************** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                            
Hector Mendez             Gilbert Vasquez 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent for  
       Human Resources 


